
Van Horn FalconsVan Horn FalconsVan Horn FalconsVan Horn Falcons    

Class of 1989Class of 1989Class of 1989Class of 1989    
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

20 Year Reunion Being Planned… 
 
We are looking for fellow classmates from Van Horn High School – Class of 1989.  It’s 
time to get together and see what everyone’s been doing the last 20 years! 
 
If you are interested in attending a 20 year reunion, please send your current contact 
information (including address, phone number and e-mail) to: 
 

Christy (Fultz) Harkins   OR  Candi (Smith) Harton 
gsleader1723@sbcglobal.net   good1225@sbcglobal.net 
(816) 695-0306 

 
We need YOUR help in making our reunion a success!  Here’s what you can do: 
 
■ Help by forwarding this information on to fellow classmates you are still in contact 

with; 
 
■ Update your information on the VanHorn.org website; 

 
■ Send us your suggestions/ideas for event activities;   and/or 

 
■ Volunteer to help plan the event activities. 

 
Look for upcoming e-mails and information to be set up on a new Facebook page for 
the Class of 1989! 
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